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Meeting opened at 5:30 pm by president Jubal Durivage.

Present were: Barb Dewyea, Jubal Durivage, Adam Degree, Sandy Vear and Marylou Durett.

 Minutes were read. Barb made a motion to accept the minutes, Sandy seconded. Approved.

Treasurers report –  $15,830.10. An increase of $258.94 from last month. Note 2 checks were written one to Barb for the flowers and one to Jubal for expenses.  After discussion Barb moved to accept, Marylou seconded, approved.

Discussion re perpetual care funds from sale of lot $125 to us and $75 to perpetual care. Corner stones were discussed. 

Jubal sold 2 lots to Madelin McKenzie in May. Section D row 1 lots 75 and 76. Candy offered to do the deed and recorded it.  Thank you Candy. 

We will go into the cemetery and list all vets.  Flags and flowers were put out prior to Memorial Day. 
To Jubal’s knowledge there are no vets in Dodge Cemetery.  

Next meeting will be July 10, 2018 at 5:30 pm.  

Adam moved that the meeting be adjourned, Sandy seconded it, all agreed.
Meeting adjourned 6:00 pm.
Respectfully submitted
Marylou Durett
Secretary

